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Happy New Year 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the school year and a new 2024! May the year ahead be filled with joy and 

rich blessings. 

Settling back into a school routine has been interesting this week and no doubt challenging for us 

all. Already this week have seen Y2 visit Ford Green Hall, the Fire Service visit us yesterday to 

work with Pre-School and Y5, whilst Y6 are gearing up for their residential in just four weeks 

time with an information sharing meeting with parents yesterday. It has been a really great week 

seeing the children return so happily again.  

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

 

E J Byrne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Gabriel’s Twitter/X feed… 

We are trying to breathe a new lease of life 

into the feed to give more detail about the 

life of the school. You can find us at St 

Gabriel's Catholic Primary 

(@St_Gabriels_Sch) / X (twitter.com) If you  

already do follow us, check in again and 

see what we’re up to, or if you are new to 

twitter/X please come and take a look!  

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

After school clubs have begun for this term now, so please check the school 
website       St Gabriel's Catholic Primary School: After School Clubs 

(stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk) here to check days, dates, times etc. 

https://twitter.com/St_Gabriels_Sch
https://twitter.com/St_Gabriels_Sch
https://twitter.com/St_Gabriels_Sch
https://www.stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk/page/after-school-clubs/133480
https://www.stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk/page/after-school-clubs/133480


 

 

Forthcoming Dates (incl Holy Communion) 
January 2024             Happy New Year! 

Thurs 18  Y5/Y6 Hi-5 Netball 

Mon 29 Author Visit: Luke Temple 

February 

Tues 6 Safer Internet Day 

Wed 7  Shining Rays at Young Voices Concert Manchester 

Thurs 8  Parent Consultations 

12-16 Y6 Residential visit to Stanley Head 

Fri 16 Break for half term 

Mon 26 School re-opens 

Wed 28 Sacrament of Reconciliation 6pm 

May 

Sat 4  Holy Communion Mass 10:00 

 

 

News from St Thomas More Catholic High School  
St Thomas More Catholic High School, Crewe - Home (st-thomasmore.cheshire.sch.uk) 
 

I am delighted to report that Katherine Packham has been appointed as the 

new Headteacher of St Thomas More. She has already been an excellent 

servant to the school in her career to date, so on behalf of St Gabriel’s and 

our school community, we wish her every success in leading the 

wonderful school and community that St Thomas More is. We look 

forward to working closely with Mrs Packham and the school in the coming weeks and months 

ahead. 

 

 

Pupil Collection Times 
Unfortunately, there are still several families who are continually late in collecting 

their children at the end of day. This causes unnecessary distress for the children 

who are left waiting and impacts on staff here. There will be times when traffic/or 

an isolated incident may cause lateness so please let us know you are on your way. 

Thank you. 

 

https://www.st-thomasmore.cheshire.sch.uk/index.asp

